

November 12, 2024

We will be performing gas safety work that requires digging near your facility.

Capri Elementary School ATTN: Administrator 850 Chapman Ave. Campbell, CA 95008-6807

Dear Valued Customer,

Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) is committed to maintaining gas system safety. As part of that commitment, we will be performing maintenance work on our underground natural gas pipelines that requires excavation work near your facility. This investment in a safer and more resilient energy future will help enhance gas safety and ensure continued reliability for our customers.

Our safety work

Digging will take place at the location(s) listed below during the following dates and times. Weather and other factors that affect safe working conditions may change our schedule. If there is a change, we will notify you in advance to cancel or reschedule our work.

Project order number(s):

35569175

Project location:

1001 Audrey Ave, Cambell

Expected start date:

12/2/2024

Expected finish date:

12/13/2024

Work hours:

7:00 AM to 3:30 PM

What you can expect

- Our excavation work may require the use of heavy machinery.
- All personnel are required to carry valid photo identification and will provide it upon request.
- We will work to minimize noise and traffic disruptions as much as possible.
- Your gas service should not be interrupted, but we will contact you if there are any changes.

Where can I get more information?

This letter does not require any action on your part, but if you have questions you can contact PG&E's Customer Outreach Specialist, **Lizeth Vargas**, at:

Phone:

209-573-0472

Email:

AB1937customernotifi@pge.com

Address:

1524 North Carpenter Road, Modesto, CA 95351

Thank you for your patience as we work to maintain the safety and reliability of our system.

Sincerely,

Erik Kurtz

Director, T&D Ops Maintenance and Construction

Pacific Gas and Electric Company

CCC-0724-4632

for more information.